
DESOD Pick-up and Drop-off Procedures 2022-2023
We are so excited that our doors will be OPEN this year!! Drop-off and Pick-up Procedures will

look a little different. The premises of DESOD outside of the classroom studios are not
supervised. Below are the guidelines for the new year.

Due to traffic and other safety concerns, parents must park and come inside DESOD or to the
center sidewalk to drop off and pick up students. Please refer to your dancer's age group for

specific guidelines.

Pick-Up and Drop-off
● Dancers age 2-7:

○ Parents/Guardians drop-off your dancer at the door of their classroom at the
class start time.

○ To prevent the overcrowding of our halls, once you have dropped-off your dancer
please wait upstairs or return to your car.

○ Parents/Guardians be ready to pick up your dancer approx. 5 min before class is
scheduled to end

○ Dancers in these classes will not be permitted to exit the building without their
adult

● Dancers age 8-11:
○ To prevent overcrowding in our halls we would prefer Parents/Guardians drop-off

and pick-up at the center sidewalk
○ Parents/Guardians may drop-off dancers at the classroom or at the center

sidewalk
○ Parents/Guardians may pick up dancers at the classroom or at the center

sidewalk
○ Dancers are not allowed to wait outside or walk through the parking lot alone

● Dancers age 12 and up:
○ To prevent overcrowding in our halls we would prefer Parents/Guardians drop-off

and pick-up at the center sidewalk.
○ Teens may carefully walk through the parking lot
○ Dancers are not allowed to wait outside or walk through the parking lot alone

Waiting Room
● Hallways Must be Clear: Per the Fire Marshal, there is no sitting or standing in the

hallways. We have a small waiting room upstairs that will be open to Parents/Guardians
of young dancers this year.

● We DO NOT have public wifi.
● To prevent the overcrowding of our halls, once you have dropped-off your dancer please

wait upstairs or return to your car.
● No Food: No drinks, sodas, coffee, gum, or food of any kind in the main studio areas.

There is no guarantee that our premises will be free from allergens of any kind, including
but not limited to food products containing nuts.


